
 

 

 

 

 

 

Friday 12th January 2024 

Year 6 Paris Trip: Monday 11th March – Friday 15th March 2024 
Dear Parents, 

Preparations for our visit to Paris are now well under way with parts of our itinerary being established and exact details of travel being 

finalised. Thank you to all parents for returning all the necessary documentation to aid with our visit preparations. 

All remaining balances for the visit should now have been paid and are therefore overdue. Full payment for the visit is being made 

next week. Please ensure that any remaining balance for the trip are paid urgently. 

 

Paris Information Evening 

We would like to invite all pupils and their families to our Paris Information Meeting on Monday 5th February 2024 at 6pm. At this 

meeting we will share final details of our travel, the itinerary for our stay and sightseeing as well as further information about 

arrangements for our stay. We hope that you will all be able to attend. 

Our visit to Paris will be attended by five members of staff: 
Mr Stevens (visit leader), Mrs Orme, Miss Griffiths, Mr Sharratt and Miss Martin. 
 
GHIC Cards (Global Health Insurance Card) 

All pupils will require a GHIC card for the visit. If your child already has a GHIC card, we will need to take this with us on the visit. Please 

provide this to the academy office as soon as possible, and by no later than 6th March 2024. 

If your child does not currently have a GHIC card, please apply for one as soon as possible. The card is free via the NHS and applications 

should be made online at https://www.nhs.uk/using-the-nhs/healthcare-abroad/apply-for-a-free-uk-global-health-insurance-card-

ghic/ . Once your child receives their GHIC card, please hand this into the academy office as soon as possible. 

Spending Money  

Parents may now wish to consider making arrangements for their child to have spending money for the visit. This is by no means an 

expectation as the full visit is a wonderful experience without the need to purchase souvenirs. If you would like to send your child with 

spending money, we ask that you send in no more than €60 in cash (already in euro notes please), in a named envelope/money bag, 

to the academy office by no later than the 6th March 2024. More detail of spending money will be shared at the information evening. 

 

I hope this letter provides you with further information as we begin our final preparations. If you have any further questions about 

the visit before the parent meeting, please don’t hesitate to contact me. Thank you for your continued support as we prepare for this 

wonderful experience for our young people. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Mr W. Stevens 
Headteacher  

 

 

 

 

 

St Peter’s CE Primary Academy 

Reservoir Road, Hednesford, Cannock, WS12 1BE 
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Tel: 01543 227205  

 Email: headteacher@stpetersprimary.academy 
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